
Village of Hanover 
Regular Meeting  
May 8th, 2018 

 
 
    President Schaible called the meeting to order @ 7:31 p.m. Roll was answered by R. Nolan, 
D. Brotherton, L. Zigler, D. Teberg, E. Murphy, B. Gable. 
    E. Murphy motioned to accept the minutes from the April 10th regular meeting. B. Gable 
seconded. Motion carried 6-0. B. Gable motioned to accept the minutes from April 30th special 
meeting. L. Zigler seconded. Motion carried 6-0. 
    B. Nolan motioned to accept the bills. D. Brotherton seconded. Motion carried 6-0. 
    D. Teberg motioned to accept the treasurers report. B. Gable seconded. Motion carried 6-0. 
    Present in the audience was S. Johnson, S. Kloss, L. Kloss, H. Brotherton, E. Walters, S. 
Hamilton, S. Buck, all representing Girls Scouts Troop 5270. The girls gave there plans of 
raising money for the trip they hope to take next summer. They asked the Village of Hanover to 
help them out with a donation of a dog kennel and somewhere to be placed for the collection of 
cans to raise money for their trip. President Schaible proposed a donation of $1000.00 including 
the dog kennel. Motion passed 6-0. B. Stocks with Fehr Graham was also present in the 
audience, she presented the board with an update to the Comprehensive Plan that she has 
been working on for the Village. A community meeting date was set up for June 20th, 2018 7 
p.m. Surveys will be mailed out for residents to complete and mail back. B. Gable motioned to 
approve Comprehensive Plan with update and additions. L. Zigler seconded. Motion carried 6-0.  
    105-107 Jefferson has another continuous date for court of May 18th at 9:30 a.m.  
    The Task Force has not met again since the special meeting. 
    N Front Consulting survey still to come, probably next meeting. 
    The bids put out by Fehr Graham for work on the Lagoon will be ready for June meeting. 
    Committee Reports city wants tractor with out mower deck to pull water wagon. It takes up 
time and is not easy to remove and replace mower decks on tractors, it would be more efficient 
to have a designated tractor for watering. The village will look for used one. The committee met 
with Chief Kuzniar on issues at bars, and also updating security on computer files in police 
office. There was also talk about putting together a National Night Out event which involves Law 
Enforcement, Crime Watch Groups, Members of the community to participate in Neighborhood 
Watch with activities and events. More notices will go out on unpaid utility bills. May 31st will be 
town wide clean up day.  
    B. Gable motioned to adjournment at 9:16 p.m. D. Teberg seconded. Motion carried 6-0. 
 


